
 

CATERING TEAM UPDATE 
It has been an exciting term in Catering with lots going on: Pancake Day, Red Nose 

Day, Easter celebration lunch and the National Eat them to Defeat them campaign!  

The children loved talking about, and tasting, the different types of vegetables. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to fill in the Parent Questionnaires.  Your feedback is 

important to us, so that we can continually improve our service.   

You told us you would like to see our meals, so we have been posting lots of foodie 

photos on our social media sites (a selection of which are shown below). 

  

You also said: 

Less cheese ~ More Vegan options ~ A cold wrap option ~ More Asian food 

We have a new menu starting after the Easter break, which will be emailed to you so 

you can choose and book your child’s lunches. By choosing a school lunch you know 

your child is having a nutritious balanced meal, that is cooked from scratch, using 

only the best locally sourced ingredients  

Look out for our next Children’s Choice Theme Day on 19th May, which has been 

chosen by the children in Newton Abbot & Teign Hub. 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break! 

The Catering Team 


